
 

 
 
24 March 2017 
 
 

 
Coroners Registrar 
Coroners Court of Victoria 
65 Kavanagh Street 
Southbank VIC 3006 
 
 
Dear  
 
 
Re: Court ref: COR  – death  
 
The Royal Australian College of General Practitioners (RACGP) acknowledges receipt of your letter 
dated 23 February 2017 regarding the death of  (Court ref: COR ). 
 
Pursuant to Section 72(2) of the Coroners Act 2008, the RACGP responds to the recommendation as 
follows:  
 
 
Recommendation 
 
That the Royal Australian College of general Practitioners draws its members’ attention to the 
National Health and Medical Research Council Clinical Practice Guideline on Depression in 
Adolescents and Young people (2011). 
 
The RACGP will draw the above referred guideline to the attention of its members. 
 
This will be achieved by placing a relevant item in the RACGP Victoria Newsletter. 

 
Should you or the Coroner wish to discuss this further, please contact RACGP Victoria on (03) 8699 
0303. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Dr Cameron Loy 
Chair, RACGP Victoria 




